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The School for Christian Faith and Leadership is trying something new this summer: 
Vacation Bible School for grown-ups! Throughout the summer, we will offer a variety of 
ways to engage with Scripture.  
 
Some topics to expect include:  

• LGBTQ+ Christians and the Bible: Bible 101 and Bible 201 
• An Overview for Absolute Beginners 
• 50 Ways to Read the Bible 
• Professional tools to enrich your Bible study, and more!  

 
Offerings will come to you via social media, short videos, blog posts, and an occasional 
online class.  
 
Learn more and sign up for a special weekly June-August VBS e-newsletter to make 
sure you aren’t left out of any of the summer 2025 Bible fun. 

 

 
The Reverend Dr. Peter M. Antoci 
Rector, St. Paul's Parish,  Baden 
Vicar, Trinity Episcopal Mission, Upper Marlboro 
 
Let us not tire of preaching love, for this is the force that will overcome the world. Even if we see waves of violence coming to drown out the fire of Christian love, 
love must win out. It is the only thing that can.                                                                                                                     —Óscar Romero  

https://hl9gphiab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HS1BZWJ3ilrI3lmPkSfeNfyBian0uvxU90t3Ry7CfC9iKvY9T5k8CokZiD8unF7U8cAcWoLKvPtvj8NEFYDw04GvytKj8RXGk37_xr8hqT9ggKrcfMhVwv6MRIRin8N2LMHqDU6vi3xcikc3mnoxJdqW0awfcngMLtInFFq-j-NLbUmY2uEDaq-EdemTKTIWLI2pNJNklAEClKuxnDo7ww==&c=G-smJdFV-UcoEhtyaumyds9jngc_WPoKqxIsDqXpnxBABBS_6fMRmA==&ch=Y6rvhMtQh95CGfWa88VPHG_jgm-_Wfp67ggJfafJ1EuQYvQuI9XskA==


 


